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BROOME COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE PRESS RELEASE 
Sheriff’s Office Seeks Community’s Help in Larceny Investigation in the Town of Conklin 

 
The Broome County Sheriff’s Office seeking the public's help in identifying the pictured 
suspect regarding numerous car larcenies that took place at the in the Town of Conklin 
overnight from 05/04/24 – 05/05/24.  
 
The suspect was captured on a home surveillance video and appears to be wearing a stocking 
over their head. It is believed the suspect is operating a dark colored SUV.  
 
Link to video: https://www.youtube.com/shorts/Uu1AGdyKPB4  
 
If you recognize this person, please contact the Broome County Sheriff’s Office at 607-778-
1196 and reference case number 24-11547. 
 

**All tips will remain confidential** 
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